
TEXTILE BROADCASTING COMPANY 

C.S tir ti rrr 
GREENVILLE, S. C. 

Sept. 25, 1941 

Kermit Geary 
RFD #2, 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Sir: 

This letter is your confirmation of the reception 
of WM.RC on Sept. 20, 1941 as your very detailed letter 
checks with our program logs and we are very happy to 
confirm this for you. 

We really appreciate such a detailed report and 
your statements made in your letter clearly show that you 
heard us in great detail. 

Thanking you again, I remain very greatly indebted 
to you for this report, and anytime you hear us again 
please let us know. 

very truly yours, 

C.20 
George D. Tate, 
Chief Engineer 


